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The Yukon Presbyterian Women Coordinating Team will be meeting on March 7 to 
determine where and when to hold our 2015 Spring Gathering.  At that time we will also 
be nominating our voting delegate to the Presbyterian Women Churchwide Meeting that 
will be held in Minneapolis MN June 16 and 17, 2015.  This meeting will be followed by 
the PW Churchwide Gathering and we are hoping to have a nice contingency at the 
gathering this year.  I have application forms for the gathering and would love to share 
them with folks that are interested in attending.  These gatherings are always very Spirit 
filled and the fellowship with women from all over the world is amazing.  We would love. 
 
Once we have returned from Minneapolis we will be busy making plans for the 2016 PW 
Synod Alaska/Northwest Spring gathering to be held in at First Presbyterian Church, 
Wasilla in June of 2016.  We will be looking for guest speakers and entertainers to help us 
make this event a great success.    
 
Please pray for us as we plan the spring gathering and the Synod gathering that we will be 
able to show the love and work of God in all that we do.  This will be my last report as 
Moderator of YPW, Barbara Brown from Palmer will be installed as moderator at the 
spring gathering.  I want to take this time to say that it has been a privilege to serve on the 
Leadership Team for Yukon Presbytery for the last seven years.  I am amazed daily at how 
I have grown in my faith because of this service. 
 
God’s Blessing to all of you. 
 
Shirley R Novak 
YPW Moderator 


